
 

 

 

 

 
  

19A Examiner Bid Specifications 
  
June 30, 2025 

 

ACCORD is seeking proposals for 19A Examiner services for the next five years, through 

February 28, 2030. 

 

Successful bidder must be a certified New York State Department of Transportation19A 

Examiner and will provide 19A required testing and observation for 2-4 bus drivers annually.  

 

Please submit a copy of your 19A Examination certification along with a proposal including your 

name, address, phone number, hourly rate or fee per requirement/service.  

 

Submit information to: 

Lynn Langworthy, Head Start Director by email at llangworthy@accordcorp.org no later than 

July 18, 2025 at 4:00pm EST.  

 

All bidders will be notified either way by August 1, 2025 at 4:00pm EST.  

 

Please submit any questions to Lynn Langworthy at llangworthy@accordcorp.org.  
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